
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Purpose of the Briefing 
 
The purpose of the briefing is to update the committee following on from the previous 
November 2018 presentation given by Dr Patterson and Dan Grimes from Oldham Care 
Organisation. 
 
Executive Summary 
 
The briefing will focus on progress on instituting Express Care Hubs offering bookable 
appointments for urgent primary care which will in time replace the current Walk in Service 
at the Integrated Care Centre. 
 
Recommendations 
 
The committee is asked to note progress made and make any observations which will 
assist in implementing the new model of Urgent Primary Care. 
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